
Council Highlights – October 9, 2024 

Below is a summary of key decisions taken by Council at its special meeting to discuss the 
consultation on proposed changes to By-law No. 60 regarding the annual registration fee held 
on October 9, 2024.  

Consultation on proposed changes to By-law No. 60 regarding the annual 
registration fee 

Council reviewed the Executive Committee’s recommendation regarding the proposed by-law 
amendment with the support of Independent Legal Counsel. 

After considering the feedback received through the consultation, the materials provided, and 
the presentation from Independent Legal Counsel, Council voted to pause the consultation, 
rescind the proposed by-law amendments, consider the input provided to date, and reevaluate 
the approach to the fee increase in light of the information received through the consultation 
process. 

Next Council meeting 

The next Council meeting is scheduled for Friday, December 6, 2024 by webinar. 


